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Funding Priorities for Action  
 
 
 
Portfolio:  Community Engagement 
 
Service Area: Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:  Aldridge Central and South, Streetly   
 
 
 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of the report is to inform Members of Aldridge South and Streetly 
Local Neighbourhood Partnership of progress to date with the funding 
priorities.   
 
Recommendations 
 

1) For LNP members to note the progress  
 

2) For the LNP to review progress at the next meeting 
 
Progress  
 

• Ready Steady Summer  
 

£3,000 has been spent on providing additional activities during the 
Ready Steady Summer Programme.  This project has now been 
completed 
 
 

• Streetly Association, refurbishment of changing rooms 
 

The proposed work to the changing rooms has now been completed.  
£10,000 was allocated towards this by the LNP. 

 
 
 
• Railway line hotspot by Hardwick Wood  
 

An update will be provided at the LNP meeting. 
 



 
• Redhouse Estate Environmental Scheme 

 
The money will be spent upon landscaping design projects to link with 
Britain in Bloom which will be in the spring time.  An update will be 
provided at the next LNP meeting  

 
 

Contact officer 
 
Parveen Sangha 
Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel 01922 654701   Mob: 07921872232 
Email sanghap@walsall.gov.uk 
 


